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Legal basis: Article 56(1) point 1 of the Act on Public Offering – Confidential Information  

 

 

Report content: 

 

ARCUS S.A. (‘the Company’) hereby informs that the Warsaw Stock Exchange (‘WSE’) 

Management Board operating in accordance with Par. 5.2 of the Resolution No 502/2008 of 

the Warsaw Stock Exchange Management Board of June 23, 2008 on Liquidity Support 

Programme, amended by the Resolution No. 648/2008 of the Warsaw Stock Exchange 

Management Board of August 30, 2008, has issued a Communiqué informing that:   

 

1) the shares of ARCUS S.A. have been classified to the Lower Liquidity Zone 

2) the shares of ARCUS S.A. shall be traded in single-price auction system as of trading 

session on March 6, 2009. 

 

The Company has already undertaken steps in order to reopen the trading in ARCUS S.A. 

shares in continuous trading system as soon as possible.  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Only the Polish version of this document is legally binding. 

This translation is provided for information only. 

Every effort has been made to ensure the accuracy of this publication. 


